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15th November 2024 

  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,    
   
This year our annual Art Exhibition will take place in person on the Thursday 5th December.  
All artwork will be available to purchase in the school hall after school (3.30-4.30pm).    
   

Our Artwork has been based on the new topics we are studying at school; it will be framed and will cost £5.     
   
You are only able to purchase your own child’s work and you will be able to pre-order the artwork via ParentPay.     
   
ParentPay will be available from Friday 15th November if you would like to pre-order the artwork before viewing, it 
will close on Sunday 8th December 2024.    
   
All money raised will benefit our school and all proceeds will go towards our VR fund.     
   
If you have any queries, please contact the school office on 0116 2862674.      
   
Yours sincerely,  
  
  

 

  
  
 Helen O’Connell  
Art Lead  
KS2 Teacher  
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